
HEBER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
REPORT TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
MEETING DATE: December 19, 2024 
 
FROM:  Jacob Bermudez, Grants Manager/Clerk of The Board 
    
SUBJECT:  Nominate and Elect a Board Member to the Position of Vice President 

 

ISSUE 

The Heber Public Utility District’s Board of Directors nominate and elect a Board Member to 
serve in the position of Board Vice President.  

 

GENERAL MANAGER’S RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the Heber Public Utility District’s Board of Directors nominate and elect 
a Board Member to serve in the position of Vice President.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

None. 

 

CONCLUSION 

As you know, it is time to recognize the HPUD Board. Time to say thank you to our current Vice 
President, Ms. Helen Diaz-Molina, and elected a new Vice President for the Heber Public Utility 
District’s Board of Directors. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Jacob Bermudez  

Grants Manager/Clerk of the Board 
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